
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

June 23, 2025 

 

 
• Students are invited to play board games in the library after the eating portion of lunch. 
• Division 8, Ms. Nelson’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking 

after our outside areas. 
• Today is the grade 8 Farewell Fest starting at noon at the picnic table side of the school. If you are in 

grade 6 or 7 you are not to be on this side of the school. Cones will be out to indicate where not to 
cross for the day.   

• Please check the lost and found today, as all items will be gathered and prepared for donation 
tomorrow! 

• If you still have your musical theatre costume, please return it to Mrs. Meadows in her room ASAP. 
• Ms. Meredith and Mr. Thurbide’s classes are very close to having returned all of their library books. 

Most other classes are getting close as well but we still need more than 80 books to come in. Please 
check your lockers, your desks, your backpacks, your classroom shelves and anywhere else you can 
think of for stray library books; we’d like them all back to the library ASAP. 
 


